
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Delight  
thyself also in the 

LORD; and he shall give thee 
the desires of thine heart.  Ps. 37:4 

 
 

26 Missions Started 
8 Churches Established 

2 Bible Institutes Founded 
40 Years Institute 

Instructor 
Christian Book Distributor 
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Missionaries Since 
1973 

 

VITAL STATS ON 
HONDURAS 

Population: 8,000,000+ 
Pop. Growth Rate: 2.15% 

97% Roman Catholic 

 

Thanks, be unto the Lord, for each of you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yours in Christ, 
 
 

 
Harold and Lena Priday 
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February, 2021 

Greetings from Honduras, 
 We are having a fine time in Honduras.  The Lord has blessed with good attendance in our 
work despite the limits the government has placed on us.  One of our Sunday School teachers is 
out with the covid9 virus.  Our preacher in training was hit by a hit and run pickup while he was 
riding his motorcycle in August and has just now been able to come to church.  He will be 
partially disabled for life.  
 The work on the new church building is going along very well.  The lot has been cleared 
and leveled and the foundation will be finished soon.  We will run out of funds for building 
supplies soon.  Will you please pray that the Lord would supply the needs to finish.  We need to 
raise about $10,000.00 soon. 
 We recently had four of one family saved and another lady.  We praise the Lord that we 
can make a few visits even though the government has really restricted our getting together.  In 
the church we have to maintain six feet between each person which does not give us enough 
room to grow. 
 Thank you for your prayers throughout this last year.  The Lord has protected us from the 
virus.  The mission work has done very well throughout this time and the building construction 
has gone well. 
 Below you can enjoy seeing us haul water for building and see the foundation coming 
along nicely.  The foundation should be finished this week and the walls begin next week. 
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